Strategic Planning Committee 
Meeting Minutes


Date:		Friday, December 2, 2022
Time:		10:36 AM 
Location:	E-Meeting
Facilitators:	Dr. Chris Barr

In Attendance:  Assoc. Dean Cox, Director Murphy, Division Chair Boots
		Dr. Weiss, Division Chair Cummins, Division Chair Fitzgerald, 
Interim Dean Burford, Exec. Dean Hite, Kimberly Hambleton

Absent:		Dr. Rice, Student Representative Jillian Womack

General Purpose for Meeting: 
	Strategic Planning Committee Summary for Fall 2022

Barr -	Good Morning everyone. Please consider this email our final Strategic Planning Committee meeting for the fall 2022 term.  Attached you will find for your review copies of the 2021-2022 Timeline and the updated 2023-2027 Calendar for Regular Planning.  As discussed at the October meeting, in January 2023 we will officially move from the Strategic Planning phase to the Operational Planning phase.  This means that we also will enter into our Regular Schedule for Planning.  This updated regular schedule is slightly different from the calendar we used for our last strategic planning cycle.  The biggest change is the new Regular Schedule for Planning will have us conducting operational planning in the spring term to align us with our budget process.  As we charter through the upcoming spring term, we will discuss the process and the expectations in much more detail.  Please review it for the purposes of this meeting.
The 2021-2022 Timeline was presented at the last meeting but has been updated to include our most recent actions.  The Timeline is a chronology of the work we completed and a brief synopsis of how we did what we did.  It is not meant as a comprehensive history.  Rather it is an outline for future reference, or for outside readers, to better understand our process and decisions.  Please review it for accuracy and any needed edits.
Third, attached is the 2023-2027- Strategic Plan.  This plan will be presented to the Board of Trustees at the Dec. 6 meeting.  It encompasses months of hard work spanned across an innumerable amount of meetings.  It is our framework for the next five years.  Once approved, it will be posted on the website and go into effect.  Please examine and provide any feedback as it will be presented to the Board on Tuesday.

Finally, I want to thank everyone for their hard work, cooperation, and time commitments during the last two years.  Our unprecedented experiences and perseverance over this time period has demonstrated that the College has a strong future before us.  Yet this entire process was simply inherited from the even stronger foundation that was already in place and has guided this College for over 60 years.  It is one thing to plan for the future.  It is simply altogether different to do so in the comfort of knowing so much was already built.  For this, I thank Dr. Rice for his leadership, guidance, mentorship, and the culture of planning that he has fostered.  
Next term, we will begin our Operational Work.  But for today please read through the documents and respond back to this email that you have read all the documents as this will be how we take attendance.  Have a great break and a Merry Christmas!
Meeting Notes/Tasks Accomplished:


Challenges and Assignments:
Read attachments (General Timeline for Regular Planning and Reporting, SPC Timeline 2021-2023, and Strategic Plan 2023-2027) and Respond

Submitted by: 	Kimberly Hambleton
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